
COVID-19 and Knowledge Tests 

 Lockdown #3  

  

  

We are once again having to stop appointments for knowledge tests. If you have already 

made an appointment, it has been cancelled and we will be making attempts to contact you 

to advise you of this. 

Prospective applicants are advised to keep checking the noticeboard section of our website 

for news of when we are able to take appointments ounce again. 

If you wish to contact us about an application, please email us at 

licensing@southampton.gov.uk or you can call on 023 8083 3002, then option 4. If you have 

not submitted your application, we would advise that you hold on until government 

restrictions are eased.  

  

Russell Hawkins 

Senior Licensing Officer 
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